
October 26, 1967 

Mr. Harold N . Arnold 
Executive Director 
The Atlanta Urban League, Inc . 
239 Auburn Avenue., N. E . 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mr. Arnold: 

Thank you very much for your letter of October 23rd, 
regarding the Atlanta Urban Co lition Committee. 

Natur Uy, the Urban League will be a part of our 
urban coalition. The meeting yesterday was just to 
formulate initial plan • 

I appreciate your letter and we will keep you advised. 

Sincerely yours, 

I n Allen, Jr. 

IAJr:am 




